Select Board’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine
3/14/2022

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deborah Marquis

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Selectmen’s minutes for 3-7-2022 were accepted.
Signed warrants

Bruce Soucy was in to discuss his taxes.

Selectmen made the appointments for Fire Chief, Deputy Fire Chief, Interim Treasurer, Welfare Director, Maine
Waste to Energy representative, Boat excise tax collector, Recreation Director, Registrar of Voters, Warden,
Animal Control Officer, Codes Enforcement Officer, Plumbing Inspector, Health Officer and Planning Board
Member.

Other Business:
Michaeline Mulvey came in to inform them that Jason Leeman for the Planning Board position.
Melanie Page discussed the procedure for the Local Liquor Option to be put on the June 14%, 2022 ballot.

Selectmen stated that George Bernier as Tax Collector is responsible for the filing of liens and the Treasurer is
responsible for the collection of liens.



